
  
 
 
 
Goldstone Park Families, 
 
By now you would have heard from your child's teacher in regards to online learning. 
I know this may seem overwhelming but as you become accustomed to this new reality, things will get 
easier!! As our GP mascot Yeti would say..."I can't do this yet...". 
 

Over the next few days it is important for your child to develop some type of normal school day routine. 
This will look different for each family. Setting up some structures will help your child adjust to the “new 
normal” during the coming weeks. Set up a quiet workspace, have them get dressed as they would for 
school, turn off the TV and set some parameters on what is expected for them and their learning. 
 

We know you are anxious to pick up personal items. At this point, we are not able to allow families into the 
school to pick up belongings. We will let you know when and if this changes and how that will look. Stay tuned. 
 
We also know that the students are missing their classmates and their daily interactions. Many have asked us to 
share family contact info so that students can connect. Unfortunately, we are NOT able to provide personal 
email addresses or phone numbers to classes as this violates privacy issues. Please do not ask your teachers for 
that information either as they are also not allowed to give that information out. 
 

As we navigate this new "adventure" together, please reach out if there is anything we can help you with. 
We may not have all of the answers but we will try to help as best as we can. In the meantime we hope you 
are continuing to stay safe at home and have enjoyed engaging in some fun learning activities from your 
teachers. Thank you for being patient with us as we navigate our role as remote educators. 
 

 
 

Warmly,  
 

Mrs. Grills 
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